
National Meet Committee Minutes 
7 PM October 16 2016 
 
All members present except Chuck Kerls &Roy Faries  
Joining the call were Lonnie Priest & Dave Wojahn 
 
John Steed called the Meeting to Order 
 
The September Minutes were approved 
 
2017  Bob Starzyk reported 180 reservations received at the host hotel, which 
has blocked 225 rooms for the BCA. The T-shirts are delayed due to lack of co-
operation by a previous vendor. Brian Clark will follow up. Elizabeth Lane will 
be in charge of the magazine. 
 
2018 Kirt Priest reported that the Meet logo now being used is the front of a 
'29 Buick with blue and white colors. The Meet dates are June 19th -23rd, with a 
"kick off" after the 2017 Meet. Information will be put on a web site prior to 
June, with full information in the July Bugle.                   
 
2019 Reviewed what we had received from Pete at the last call, and discussed 
what we need to know before making a decision 
1  How much help will the two Texas Chapters be? 
2  Will the church parking lot be satisfactory to vendors? 
3  Expected size of the Meet? 
4  Who will supervise tours?  (And places of interest) 
5  Location of Banquet (Saturday PM). Judging on Friday- Will many leave ? 
6 Is there a hotel that could accommodate all of our needs? 
 
2020 NE Ohio will consider a National Meet 
 
Final accounting for Allentown not complete. 
 
Next Call: November 20th 7PM  
Adjourned 7:58  
 
After the meeting Roy Faries sent the following update:   The only input I have 
for the 2017 meet is that registration is up and running full time now.  I got 
the credit card machine from the national office and it is operating properly.  
Checks are being deposited as they arrive, I have made all the changes to the 
registration program for next year and I am all caught up with entries and 
confirmation letters.  We have 12 registrations at this time.  Attached is the 
typical tally sheet that is generated by the program.  I can print it at any 
time, but I typically print it on a weekly basis once registrations really 
start coming in.  I will print it daily during the weeks approaching the show.  
This is what is used for all counts. 
 
Bob Safrit  Sec 


